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September 9, 2022 

 

The Secretary,  

BSE Limited  

Corporate Services Department  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 532529 

The Asst. Vice-President,  

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Corporate Communications Department  

“Exchange Plaza” Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East) Mumbai-400051  

 

Scrip Symbol: NDTV 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

 

Vishvapradhan Commercial Private Limited (VCPL) has notified NDTV’s Promoter Group 

Vehicle, RRPR Holding Private Limited (RRPRH) and New Delhi Television Limited 

(Company) that it has sent a letter to SEBI, on September 8, 2022 about its communication with 

the Income Tax Authority.  

 

VCPL’s letter to SEBI relies on: 

 

(a) Its letter written to the Income Tax Authority on September 7, 2022; and 

 

(b) The reply dated September 7, 2022 from the Additional Commissioner of Income Tax, 

Central Range-02, New Delhi confirming there are no restrictions on RRPRH acting on the 

VCPL exercise of option for converting its warrants into 99.50 percent equity shares of 

RRPRH. 

 

The letter from the Income Tax Authority dated September 7, 2022 states: “the prohibition under 

the above-mentioned orders u/s 281B during the period of their operation is on M/s. RRPR 

Holding Private Limited for selling or transfer of its shareholding in M/s. New Delhi Television 

Limited and from creating/causing any charge thereon only, irrespective of the shareholding 

pattern of M/s. RRPR Holding Private Limited and who exercises control thereon and not on the 

issuance of shares of M/s. RRPR Holding Private Limited.” 

 

This disclosure is made in furtherance of disclosures dated 23, 24 and 29 and August 31, 2022. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For New Delhi Television Limited 

 

 

 

Parinita Bhutani Duggal 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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